
SUSTAINABLE LIVING ASSOCIATION 
EDUCATING PEOPLE AND COMMUNITIES  
TO MAKE HEALTHY SUSTAINABLE CHOICES 
 
11th Tour de Coop – “Urban Chicken Spirit Revival” 
Sunday, May 20th from 8:30am-1:30pm in Fort Collins 

The Sustainable Living Association presents Tour de Coop, a 6 to 8 mile bike ride from coop to 
coop in and around Fort Collins. Riders of all ages participate in this journey to a see a variety of 
urban backyard chicken coops and to learn about chickens from beak to butt from experienced 
backyard chicken owners.  
 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY 
Tour de Coop is an opportunity for your business or organization to engage in and support our 
efforts to highlight this important element of sustainable living.  “There’s no substitute for the kind of 
excitement that firsthand, face-to-face interactions generate when it comes to building more self-
reliant communities.” – rider 2011 
 
 

Name of Sponsor: ____________________________ Contact Person: ____________________________  
 
Email: ______________________________________ Phone: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: ____________________________________ City: ________________ State: ____ Zip: _______ 
 
Sign us up as a: 

! Free-Range Flock Sponsor - $500 

• Your logo on event poster and advertising, on website and in electronic media 
• Recognition in Press Release and print articles 
• Your business literature distributed to participants 
• Four slots for riders to participate on Tour 

 
! Hen House Sponsor - $250 

• Your logo on event poster and advertising, on website and in electronic media 
• Two slots for riders to participate on Tour 

 
! Chick-A-Dee Sponsor - $150 

• Company recognized on SLA website and in electronic media 
• One slot for a rider to Participate on Tour 

 

Payment Options: 
!     A check made payable to the Sustainable Living Association is enclosed.  
        Mail to: PO Box 1095, Fort Collins, CO 80522 
 
!     I would like to pay by credit card, please call me for the 
        required information. 
 
 
For more information or to share other ideas contact  
Amy Alcorn: Amy@SustainableLivingAssociation.org 
  

 

 


